
9l – UK Shared Prosperity Funding – Walking and Cycling  
 
As you will be aware NEDDC has secured a share of UK shared Prosperity Funding. As part of this 
work £30K has been aligned to walking and cycling. As my team are involved in Walk Derbyshire 
across the district I am targeting in the first instance our walking groups and parish councils to 
ascertain if there are any walking/cycling routes that you are aware of that need some maintenance. 
The examples that the funds could be used for are as follows: Stiles, Signage (needs to be new 
signage can't replace old 
signage)  , joining up of two routes, surfacing. 
 
These funds need to be spent by March 2024. So if you have any routes/areas that you would like to 
be considered as part of these discussions would you please let me know as soon as possible. My 
team are not leading on this piece of work, however we are supporting the economic development 
team to ensure the best routes are considered as part of these available funds. 
 


